Distance Learning Parent Survey

Dear Parents,
Please answer the questions to assist us in reflecting on Distance Learning and help us plan
for the future. We appreciate you taking the time to complete this survey!

What grade level is your child(ren) in?

(] Pprek
Grade 1
Grade 2
Grade 3
Grade 4
Option 6
Grade 5

Grade 6

oo000000d



How many hours during the day does your child participate in Distance Learning activities?

E] More than 5

(] 35
(] 3

D Less than 1

Considering the circumstances, how effective has distance lcarning instruction been to meet

the needs of your child?

1 2 3 4 5

very effective O O O O O not effective

How manageable has the workload assigned by teachers been for your child?

(7] Too much, can't keep up with it
D The workload is appropriate
D It varies depending on the day

D My child does not have enough work to complete and is finished very quickly

How often do you need to help your child complete assignments?

(] almost always

[[] frequently

D sometimes

D almost never



I feel the district’s communication has been

just right O O O O O

The communication between teacher and family has been

1 2 3 4 5

just right O O O O O

What is one thing we can do to improve Distance Learning?

Your answer

What is one thing the schoolfteacher is doing well right now?

Your answer

Is there anything else you would like to share about Distance Learning?

Your answer

too little

too little



Do you have any concerns about your child’s social or emotional well being? If so, please

explain.

Your answer

Would you like to talk privately with someone about your well-being, your child’s well-being

or any of the questions that we asked you abour?

(] Yes
D No

If you answered yes to the previous question, please provide contact information below or
you can email the following people: Krosc@woodbridgeps.org kwidmeyer@woodbridgeps.org
kdemanche@woodbridgeps.org

Your answer

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.
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